
To City of New Haven BOA; 

Hello my name is Lisa Kellman, I am writing this letter in support of  my resume-application for the position 

on the Youth Commission.  I hold a Masters in Business Organization and currently employed as a social 

worker for the State of Connecticut. I love working with the youth and feel I’ve done so my entire adulthood. 

Beginning as a permanent substitute instructor for the Connecticut Technical High Schools in Hamden, 

Bridgeport and Stamford.  As a member of my international community based organization, I have organized 

and instituted our youth auxiliary programs within our chapters in New Haven in 2009 and now, In our 

chapter in  Norwalk.  I have created programs, facilitated workshops and community projects and initiatives 

for our teenagers and their parents.  

Please accept this letter as my resume, an introduction to my skills and background. For a more in-depth 

discussion of my credentials, feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience to schedule a meeting. My 

direct contact information is (203)747-5008 or Lisa.kellman1920@gmail.com. Thank you in advance for your 

consideration and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Kellman 
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